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U.S. Department of Justice f 4 / 

7077 Office of Legal Policy 

Office of Information and Privacy 

Washington, D.C. 20530 

July 7, 1989 

Mr. Harold Weisburg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Re: Your letter dated June 25, 1989 

Dear Mr. Weisburg: 

we have adopted a general practice of assigning appeals in the approximate order of receipt. Your appeal has been assigned number 89-1077. Please mention this number in any future correspondence to this Office regarding this matter. 

' Sincerely, 

Cre SS ede ee 
Carolyn D. Poindexter 
Paralegal Specialist 
Office of Information and Privacy 
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